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Minutes of 05/09/2012 Meeting, held at Town Hall 
 
Members present: Dan Ryan, Bill Connors, and  Eric Skogseth 
 
 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30pm 
 
Dan Ryan reported members approved Minutes of 2/1/2012 by email this past week. 
 
Members discussed logistics of the dedication of the Skogseth Memorial Fountain to be held this Saturday 
5/12 at Clarks Pond.  
 
Members discussed WPMCs part in Walpole Day which is next Saturday. Assorted vehicles will be in the 
Parade. A booth will be staffed at Stone Field and Paddle boat rides will be available at Memorial Pond. 
 
 
Dan Ryan reported that author Susan Bauer who wrote a book about turtles with some of the proceeds 
going to WPMC will attend the next meeting and make a presentation. 
 
Members discussed the presentation made by Dan Ryan and Cliff Snuffer at the most recent Selectman’s 
meeting. 
 
Dan Ryan stated that WPMC members donated their own money for the Fountain presentation at Clarks 
Pond. 
 
Old business discussed. 
New business discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:10pm 
 
 
Dan Ryan-Cliff Snuffer-Dave Melish-Bill Connors -Bill Wiseman-Dave Sullivan- 
Eric Skogseth-Leo Murphy-Ken Southwood-Paul Stelmash 
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